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ST.CHRISTOPHER AND NEVIS

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
“Exceeding Expectations”

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE

The Ministry of Health is undertaking a construction related project
at the site of the JNF General Hospital. These works include
backfilling works currently in progress at the northern section of the

JNF Hospital Site.

As such the Public Works Department is asking the residents within
the proximity to be aware and take all necessary precautions to
protect property and self from the dust. These ongoing works are
expected to be concluded on or before March 14, 2025.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during this period.

Thanks for your understanding in this matter.

Management




